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Duck Derby Launches Next Weekend 
Get your lucky number!  The first-ever Heath Duck Derby launches 
at 2 p.m. on Sunday, October 25 at Hoback Park.  The event 
benefits United Way and is a joint effort of Kaiser, City of Heath, 
AIS, and the Port Authority. 

GO TO:   http://onthebase.com/unitedway  

Column:  A Ducky Demo Project 
When the Duck Derby was announced, the newspaper actually had 
to run a front-page correction.  The ducks to be launched are 
rubber ducks.  Key point.  The Port Authority Weekly Column 
hopes to put some news straight from the duck’s mouth about the 
café/COM demolition project about to get underway and the future 
of the patio.   

GO TO:   http://onthebase.com/column  

Projects: Marquees, Lights, Etc. 
A full week under their belt now, the new digital marquees are 
performing to rave reviews.   The Project Report includes the 
status on gate systems, fencing, and entrance lighting too. 

GO TO:   http://onthebase.com/project  

Sign Up for New Alert System 
It’s amazing how few people have signed up for the new Alert 
System.  It’s amazing for two reasons.  For one, it’s free.  
Secondly, this is a chance to get an alert via text message of some 
breaking news or safety or emergency item.   

GO TO:   http://onthebase.com/alert  

  

 


